On 13/03/2023, at 12:17 PM, Claire Bleakley <claire@gefree.org.nz> wrote:

Tēnā koutou OIA team,

Thank you for your email.  We are happy for you to advise and to be identified to Impossible Foods. We, however, would like to ensure that in consultation only personal information is redacted and no important information is removed from our enquiry.  Also, all identity preservation documents relating the soy isolate and protein variety and status are attached.
We also hope that this information will be provided in the designated IOA time of 21 working days. 
Ngā mihi
Claire
Claire Bleakley
027 348 6731/06 3089842
claire@gefree.org.nz
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On 13/03/2023, at 11:33 AM, Official Information Act <Official.InformationAct@mpi.govt.nz> wrote:

 Claire
 
Thank you for your email of 16 February 2023 requesting information on the labelling of Impossible Foods products. This has been treated as a request under the Official Information Act.
 
We are looking to consult on the release of this information. We want to confirm whether you are comfortable with us advising Impossible Foods of your request? Also, if we do this, are you comfortable with us identifying GE Free NZ as the requester?
 
Ngā mihi
 
Official Information Act Team
Government Services | Public Affairs
Ministry for Primary Industries | Charles Fergusson Building, 34-38 Bowen Street | PO Box 2526 | Wellington | New Zealand 
Telephone: 0800 00 83 33 | Email: Official.InformationAct@mpi.govt.nz | Web: www.mpi.govt.nz
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
This email message and any attachment(s) is intended solely for the addressee(s)
named above. The information it contains may be classified and may be legally
privileged. Unauthorised use of the message, or the information it contains,
may be unlawful. If you have received this message by mistake please call the
sender immediately on 64 4 8940100 or notify us by return email and erase the
original message and attachments. Thank you. 

The Ministry for Primary Industries accepts no responsibility for changes
made to this email or to any attachments after transmission from the office.
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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